
From: Cherry, Brian K 
Sent: 10/11/2010 3:26:19 PM 
To: pac@cpuc.ca.gov (pac@cpuc.ca.gov); mpl@cpuc.ca.gov (mpl@cpuc.ca.gov); 

Frank Lindh (frl@cpuc.ca.gov) (frl@cpuc.ca.gov); Brown Carol (cab@cpuc.ca.gov) 
(cab@cpuc.ca.gov) 

Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: FW: Scanned job 

Mike, et ai - Heads up. Tomorrow, PG&E will be issuing a statement about Pipeline 2020 - a new, 5-
point program to strengthen PG&E's natural gas transmission 

system through a combination of target investment, R&D, improved processes and procedures and 
closer cooperation with first responders. 

We haven't finalized a iot of the details on next steps, but the plan will cover 5 major areas: 

1) modernize critical pipeline infrastructure 
2) install automatic shut-off or remotely operated valves 
3) spur development of next-generation inspection technologies 
4) improve internal procedures to industry leading levels 
5) enhance public safety awareness outreach and training. 

I've attached a draft copy of the press release which is still a work in progress. When the press release 
is finalized, I will send you the final copy. 

«...» 
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